
Good evening, 
I wanted to write to urge you support HB 4075 to end the cruel coyote killing contests.  As we progress 
as a people I believe that we all can clearly identify and move past these types of cruel activities that are 
not fair with our levels of technology and the data does not support that these contests are effective in 
controlling any sort of population issues.    
 
Also, in this day and age, I believe treating any life, whether human or of a different species with respect 
is a valuable lesson to us all.   
 
Thank you for your time and And please support HB 4075. 
 
Stephanie Hoke 
10935 SW Pathfinder Way 
Tigard OR 97223 
 


